
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  October 1, 2022 

 

City Condemns Vandalism to Truth and Reconciliation Student Art Installation 
 

 
 

Art Installation from Suwilaawks Community School faced with vandalism 
 
An art installation made by the students of Suwilaawks School, installed along Howe Creek 
Trail in honour of National Day of Truth and Reconciliation has been destroyed by vandals.  
 
In the strongest possible terms, the City of Terrace condemns this action. A day that is meant to 
learn from our mistakes, this is a step backwards and must be called out. 
 
Community members have rallied to collect replacement wooden heart panels, paint, and other 
supplies. A booth will be set up at the Skeena Valley Farmers Market the morning of October 
1st and people are invited to paint hearts and write messages of healing, love, and support. 
These will be rehung along the Howe Creek Trail. 
 
Thank you to the volunteers and donors for helping to right this wrong. 
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